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Dear Year 1 Parents/Carers, 

 

This half term, year 1 have been learning all about how things change over time, 

including the area they live in, Old Palace Primary and toys. For their ‘Make it 

Real’ project they would like to host a ‘Toy Museum afternoon’. The children will 

be sharing their learning about how things have changed over time and it would 

be great for some parents/carers to talk about the toys they played with too. For 

this to take place, we are asking for the following by Monday 9th December 

2024: 

 

• Year 1 children to bring in one of their toys from home- preferably labelled with 

their name and class. Nothing expensive! 

 

• Parents to send in one of their toys they played with as a child or if you do not 

have a childhood toy, just let the year 1 team know the name of the toy you 

played with so we can have pictures of it to show the children. 

 

The Year 1 Toy Museum afternoon, which will take place in their classrooms, will 

be on Thursday 12th December 2:50-3:20pm. We hope to see you there! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Dias-Patel 

 

English Lead and Assistant Head teacher 
 

 

 


